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SCHEDULE

ROUTES OF THE CONNECTING ROADS
The routes of the connecting roads are at Meir in the City of Stoke on Trent, where the main new
road is to cross the A520 principal road. They are as follows:—

(a) Four routes to connect the main new road with the roundabout described in (b) of this
schedule. The roads along these routes are respectively given the numbers 1, 2, 3 and 4
on the plan.

(b) A new roundabout which the Secretary of State proposes to construct on the A520 principal
road connecting that road with the roads described in (a) of this schedule. This roundabout
is given the number 7 on the plan.

(c) A route from the connecting road which is numbered 1 on the plan to the connecting road
which is numbered 2 on the plan. The road along this route is given the number 5 on the
plan.

(d) A route from the connecting road which is numbered 4 on the plan to the connecting road
which is numbered 3 on the plan. The road along this route is given the number 6 on the
plan.
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